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Dear Parents of Year 3 & Year 6 

 

 

It has been a challenging year but we would still like to give the children the opportunity 

to have Christmas lunch within their bubbles on Wednesday 16th December.  

 

We will be offering traditional roast turkey with all the trimmings or alternatively, vegetable 

crown with all the trimmings, please find menu attached. This will be ordered in the usual 

way with the class teacher. 

 

Children can wear their Christmas jumpers on their Christmas lunch day and if they 

choose to do so we ask for a minimum £1 donation to Save the Children.   

 

There will be a standard charge of £2.00 for those in KS2 which must be paid via 

ParentPay by Thursday 3rd December.  If your child does not wish to have Christmas lunch, 

a packed lunch will need to be provided. 

 

On the day that a class is not having Christmas lunch they will be given a grab bag 

instead.  This will be ordered in class the Friday before. 

 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

 

 

Mrs S Oppé 

Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

S T .  A N T H O N Y ’ S  C A T H O L I C  
P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L  &  N U R S E R Y  

In the Diocese of Northampton 
 

Head Teacher: Mrs S Oppé, LLB, MA 
Farnham Rd, Farnham Royal, Slough, Berkshire SL2 3AA 

Tel: 01753 645828 | Email: post@stanthonys.slough.sch.uk 
 

Learning, Growing 
And Living with Jesus 

“The glory of God is 
a human being fully alive” 
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